
 
 
 

 

Notice on Confirmed COVID-19 Cases at Menara Public Bank 2 & Cheras 

Branch 

The Management confirms that there are a total of three (3) COVID-19 confirmed 

cases reported on 31 July 2021 involving staff based at Menara Public Bank 2 & 

Cheras Branch. 

 

Deep cleaning and sanitisation activities have been carried out for the affected floors 

in accordance with Kementerian Kesihatan Malaysia guidelines. 

 

As an added precaution, employees who had come into close contact with the 

affected employees have been placed on home-quarantine and arrangements have 

been made for affected staff to undergo screening at Company’s appointed hospital/ 

screening centre. 

 

Rest assured that we have taken all necessary precautionary measures to ensure the 

health and safety of our customers, employees and the community. 

 

The Management of Public Mutual 

2 August 2021 
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